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NORTH OF SUPERIOR R.C.S.S. BOARD MEETING:
Continued from page 4 ....

A repoft submitted by Mrs. B. Hanley, Music
Curriculum Resource Teacher, was reviewed.

The Brass Quartet from Thunder Bay Symphony
is scheduled'to appear in the various schools.

A request received from The Ontario Associa
-tion for the Mentally Retarded was reviewed
and the Director will approach the Public
Health to ascertain their actions and what we,
as a Board, should be doing regarding an immun
-ization program.

The appointment of Mr. Bert Haas was approv
-ed as the replacement Trustee for Terrace Bay,
effective 1978 01 Ol.

The next Regular Board Meeting will be held
" on Saturday, December 10, 1977, at 10:00 a.m.,
in Holy Angels School, Schreiber.

CHURCH NEWS:

The Tuesday morning Craft and Fitness pro-
gramme being done by the Community Church has
been a big success.

The Church have planned their "White Gift"
Sunday for December llth at the 9:45 a.m.
service. This vear will be a little different,
for the children will decorate the Christmas
tree with hand made Church symbols. These were
originally designed by Carol Nelson, a member
of the Salem Covenant Women of New Brighton,
Minnisota. Reverend Brian Bigelow will read
the Special Service for these symbols, followed
by the singing of Christmas Carols.

On November l13th, Rev. Bigelow performed
the infant Baptism of Daniel Arthur Fisher, son
of Diana and Wallace Fisher Jr., of Terrace
Bay .

Plans are underway for the Sunday School
children to entertain their parents with the
Nativity Scene and Christmas Songs during the
Service on December 18th at 9:45 a.m. All par-
ents and friends are invited to any of these
services.

The Board of Governor's of The McCausland
Hospital gratefully acknowledge the following
contributions to the building fund:

In Memoriam $320.00
Personal donations $410.00
Payroll deductions $50.00
Iocal groups - Rossport Hall Committee
$209.00
- Royal Canadian Legion
of Terrace Bay - $3,856.00

The bank balance as of December 1, 1977

totals $320,455.18.

Building Fund Committee
McCausland Hospital

TERRACE BAY NEWS
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}Ioors Decor’

Ing.

are pleased to announce that Mrs.

D. Desrosiers of Hudson Drive,
Terrace Bay, is recipient of a
12' x 9' oval fringed carpet that
was drawn for by Floors Decor on
the 20th of November.

SEASON’S GREETINGS
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BE A <= BLOOD DONOR

QUALITY HOMES
AT A PRICE YOU CAN AFFORD

*From 940 to 1,316 square feet
*¥Constructed on a full concrete basement

*¥3 completely different floor plans and
exteriors built to C.M.H.C. standards.

*¥As |ittle as 5% down ‘payment.

*25 year C.M.H.C. mortgage
Presently under construction at

beautiful Terrace Heights in

Terrace Bay.

CALL US NOW FOR THE HOME' OF YOUR
CHOICE:
TELEPHONE :

345-2517 . ..
(ask for Ted or Eric)

HILL COURT HOMES




